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June 3, 2021 

Dear Lowell Jr/Sr High Families, 

We were notified of a positive COVID-19 case here at Lowell Jr/Sr High School. 

Students and staff members who have been identified as potential close contacts of 
the individual who tested positive have been contacted directly. If you have not 
received additional direct notification it is unlikely that your student had direct contact 
with the individuals. 

Each situation calls for different protocols. In this case, we are taking the following steps: 

• Working closely with Lane County Public Health to confirm any close contacts 
and asking that they quarantine in accordance with state and CDC 
guidelines prior to returning to the building and sports activities. 

• Thoroughly cleaning and sanitizing high-touch areas and surfaces 

The best way to prevent the spread of COVID-19 is through wearing face coverings, 
physical distancing and to practice good health hygiene habits. Be sure to wash your 
hands frequently with soap and water, cover your coughs and sneezes, and avoid 
contact with people who have signs of illness. Wearing cloth face coverings reduce the 
spread of virus and help prevent those who have the virus, but do not have symptoms, 
from passing it to others. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our administrative team if you have additional 
questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott Yakovich 
Lowell Jr/Sr High School Principal 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/php/contact-tracing/contact-tracing-plan/appendix.html
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